
 
Parents who suspect their child has a disability are advised to contact their local school district or 
the East Valley SELPA.  Federal and state laws require public schools to provide free and 
appropriate education for children with special needs.  Children/youth birth through 21 years of 
age may qualify for special education programs in public schools.  Special education staff will 
help parents identify appropriate programs based upon assessment and eligibility for services.  If 
you have questions, please call the East Valley SELPA Office at (909) 252-4507 or visit their 
website at: http://www.eastvalleyselpa.org.  
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